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Current Office Hours: 

234-678-7466 

Mondays  

8 AM to 2 PM 

mail@loveanangel.org 

If you want to 
schedule a meeting on 

another day, please 
call or text Patti  at: 

 330-701-1886 

As the weather continues to cooperate for our workers and their 

schedules coordinate, Haines Electric, Shetler Excavating Inc. and 5 

Star Exteriors are  

ON THE MOVE AGAIN. 

The new electric service has been run and installed in the Gathering 

Place Building from the street and the transformer pad prepared. The 

inside of the building should be graded and exterior grading should be 

complete adjacent to the building soon. The contractor is in contact 

with Trail Plumbing LTD and some miscellaneous “clean up” is 

necessary in order to pass the rough building inspection. We are 

looking into the HVAC (heating, ventilation and air conditioning). 

The above-mentioned work needs installed prior to final interior 

work. 

Thank you,  Matthew & Patti 

Pictures can be worth a thousand words…..Page 2, Enjoy! 

A Word from Our President and 

Our Executive Director  

Thank you to our 2021  

Operating Grantors 

The Verna MCKIBBEN 

Memorial Foundation 

The Laura Runyon & Lucian 

Q. MOFFITT Foundation 

The Charles E. & Mabel M. RITCHIE Memorial 

Foundation 

The Lloyd L. & Louise K. 

SMITH Foundation 
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Special Announcement  

3108 Vanderhoof Road 

New Franklin, OH 44216 

234-678-7466 

Check out our website: 

www.loveanAngel.org 

Current Office Hours: 

Mondays  

 8 AM to 2 PM 

mail@loveanangel.org 

If you want to 
schedule a meeting on 

another day, please 
call or text Patti  at: 

 330-701-1886 
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President 

Matthew Weber 
 

Secretary 

Michelle Bisconti 
 

Treasurer 

Patricia Weber 
 

 

Director 

Burt Keiper 

Director 

Victoria Lojek-Goldman 
 

Director 

Joseph Masich 
 

Director 

Amy Page 
 

 

Business Advisor 

Jamie Schisler 
 

Legal Advisor 

Ray Weber 

 

Staff 

Susie Bischoff 

Invitations will be mailed the first (1st) week of April. If you 

wish to be added to the Invitation Mailing List, Please call 

the office at 234-678-7466. We would be happy to mail 

you an invitation.  

Acme Community Cash Back  

We are thrilled to have received $150.05 this year from the Acme Community Cash Back program. 

This money is used towards our Electric Utility bills. The commitment so many of you have shown 

to the Love an Angel Foundation throughout the pandemic has encouraged us.  

The 2021 Acme Fresh Market Community Cash Back program will begin again on Thursday, 

August 5, 2021.  Remember this is the date to start Saving you receipts for LAAF!  

Special  Thanks to American 

Medical  Device for  Sponsoring 

this  Edit ion of  the Angel  News!  
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Angel  Corner  wi l l  Return Soon!   

We look  forward  to  when  Our Ange l s  can  once  aga in  

ga ther  and  we can  g i ve  you  a  look  in to  the  l i ves  and  

cha l lenges  o f  Our Ange l s  and  the i r  f ami l i es .  

Low Down: Second Ladies Night Out Purse Bingo 

WESTERN HOEDOWN 

COMING THIS FALL 

“IN PERSON” fundraising event for 

Ladies Only! 

 

You may recall our “Hoedown” planned for last fall was cancelled due to the 

Coronavirus Pandemic.  We were all ready to go, when we felt it best to 

postpone the event until “restrictions” would be lifted and the fun of the event 

could be fully experienced. 

Date to be Announced, but we want to give you a “Heads Up”  


